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Hi Adam,

I'm writing to kindly voice my support for banning the sale of fur in Los Angeles. There are so many cruelty free options 
and this is such an amazing opportunity for our city to take a stand against longstanding inhumane practices.

I am a proud resident of Los Angeles (1632 Stoner Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90025) and I would love nothing more than to 
see fur banned. I know there are so many people that stand beside me in supporting animal rights. Thank you Adam!

Regards, 
Andrew Tjon
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